Republic of the Philippines
Provincial Government of Marinduque

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

August 30, 2023

FELIX S. MIRASOL, JR

Regional Executive Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
6/F Unit E, DENR By the Bay Building,

1515, Roxas Blvd, Ermita, Manila

SUBJECT: LETTER OF INTENT TO LEASE BALOGO LOTS

ATTENTION: PENRO IMELDA M. DIAZ
DENR, Marinduque

Dear RED Mirasol,

This is to express our intention to lease the lot in Brgy Balogo, Sta. Cruz, Marinduque
under the Gratuitous Permits for Special Uses for Forest Lands (GSUP) for the
Repair/Rehabilitation of Balogo Port.

In this regard, we signify our intention to apply Gratuitous Permits for Special Uses of
Forest Lands (GSUP) the Lot No. 5836 with an area of 113,494 sqm., and Port with
an area of 20,291 sgm. for a total of land area of 133,785 sgm. based on the cadastral
survey, located at Balogo, Sta. Cruz, Marinduque. Lots are presently declared for real
property taxation purposes as residential and special.

Attached for your reference are the copies of the requirements submitted to the
PENRO for your consideration and approval.

Anticipating your usual prompt assistance and favorable action.
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